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HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                        
                 15th July 2022 to 21st July 2022 

Vinnie in Little Acorns will be 4                    Corey in Elm will be 5 
Alice and Mollie in Ash will be 5   

                                              This week’s Congratulations go to... 
Ash Class –Olivia we are so proud of the mature and sensible attitude you have in school each and everyday. You demonstrate 
all of our school values and are a real role model for all of your friends. 

Elm Class—Arabella for your fantastic commitment to always being the best you can be.  You take care and pride in all that you 
do and are an absolute pleasure to have in our class.   

Oak Class -Ella your confidence has really blossomed over the last few weeks, you have showed resilience and are proving that 
you are ready for year one. 

Palm Class —Vidhyuth for me being an ‘always’ child in palm class; always ready to learn, always there to help his friends and 
always showing our school values. Thankyou and keep it up. 

Hazel Class – Obie you have been trying really hard during chime bar sessions. You listen carefully and enjoy performing to the 
class. Well done. 

Willow Class — L'Ryah this week L'Ryah has listened really carefully to the writing feedback given to her by her teachers. She 
is working really hard to improve her presentation and size of her letter.  She took her time to write a fact file all about herself, 
ready for her new teacher. We were super proud of her. Well done. 

Chestnut Class —Libby consistently challenges herself and completes all her work to the best of her ability. Thank you, Libby.  

Hawthorn Class— Imogen, She has been the greatest role model this year. She is an 'always' girl. She is always kind, helpful and 
hard working. Imogen tries her best in all she does. 

Sycamore Class —   Maddison for being so good at taking advice and working on improving in everything she does. She is           
consistently resilient and tries hard; this week her efforts have been rewarded with a golden pencil. 

Dates to Look Forward to:- 
Singing and Sign Language After School Club Assemblies– Tuesday 19th July @ 2.30pm in School Hall 
Chestnut Class Recorders Finale Wednesday 20th July @ 2.45pm in School Hall  
Nursery Leavers Celebrations -Wednesday 20th July @10.30am and 2pm (see letter for details) 
Year 2 Leavers Celebration -Thursday 21st July @9am Y2 parents welcome 
Whole School Picnic with Rednal Hill Junior School—Thursday 21st July 12.45pm  (sign your child out at 12.35 to attend) 

End of term Thursday 21st July  

Congratulations to all of Year Two who put on three fantastic performances  

of their Leavers Show. Every single child played their part, worked hard and contributed to an 
awesome team effort. The commitment and confidence they showed tells us that they are more than 
ready to move to Year Three. We couldn’t be more proud of them. Thank 

you to all the Rednal staff who worked alongside the children to pull the 
show together and to all of the          parents and families who supported it.   

 
 


